
Dear Residents, Family and Friends of Pioneer Village, 

A warm welcome to our newest residents Carol 
C., Jim R., Rod and Phyllis P., Florence A., and 
Julie K. We are very excited to have you join our 
Pioneer Village family!! 

We are excited to announce our new generator 
has been installed. During a power outage, we 
will be able to offer hot meals in a well-lit dining 
room. There will also be many other areas that 
will operate during a power outage. 

On March 14th, we will be hosting our St. 
Patrick’s Day Celebration from 11:30 AM to 1:30 
PM in the A Lobby and dining room. We will be 

serving corned beef and cabbage, soda bread and Guinness beer. Richard 
Gyuro will join us with a live accordion performance. We hope to see you 
there!! 

Thank you to all who participated in our Resident Satisfaction Survey of 
2024. The cumulative score is included in this month's newsletter, and 
results will be shared on our website. We very much appreciate and 
value your feedback. 

Happy Spring everyone! 

A Note from the Executive Director 

Beondi Hewson, 
Executive Director  

Residents 

Staff 

Louis R.                  March 2 

Stephen G.            March 8 

Carol C.                  March 18 

Antone P.               March 19 

Dixie K.                  March 20 

Don C.                    March  22 

Daniel V.                March 27 

Jennifer S.              March 1 

Brogan W.              March 8 

Ben H.                     March 8 

Taylor S.                  March 17 

Stephanie G.          March 25 

Leanna D.               March  28 

Geri is a Pioneer Village sweetheart. She 
often greets others with “Well, hello 
Darlin’” in her Rhode Island accent.  She 
is an avid collector of dolls; at one point 
she had 300! You can see part of her 
collection displayed outside her door as 
she rotates them throughout the 
seasons. Her greatest accomplishment 
was her loving and happy marriage to her 
husband, Eric. They were married for 66 
years! If you are seeking a positive friend, 
visit Geri.  We appreciate you, Geri! 

Geri 

Amanda is our employee of the month. 
She has been with us just over a 
year.  Amanda is a great caregiver because 
of her ability to connect with residents on 
a personal level and clever ways to 
provide care to our residents. You know 
you’ll be in good hands when Amanda 
walks through your door. In her free time, 
she is quite the automotive enthusiast. 
She loves anything on wheels. She even 
has a motorcycle in her living room! 
Amanda’s newest hobby has been drag 
racing. Vroom Vroom, Amanda!  

Amanda, Caregiver 

Valentine’s Day 

Ruch Elementary came and 

visited our residents. We 

exchanged Valentines, played 

games, and decorated 

cookies together. The joy on 

residents’ faces when the 

first graders visited and the 

interaction between them 

was quite a sight to see. We 

can’t wait for our next visit! 

Team Member Spotlight 

Resident Spotlight 

“You Are Somebody’s Type” 

We partnered with our sister 

community, Farmington Square, to 

host a blood drive. It was a wonderful 

experience where community, staff, 

medical partners and residents 

donated. We had 16 total donations. 



Our mission is to create and maintain comfortable, caring environments for those who depend on us.  

March 5th—3 pm 
Larry Smith Lecture  
Larry Smith will share 
the story of how 
Jacksonville was able to 
pull off the most 
successful all-volunteer 
conservation project in 
Oregon.  
 
March 14th—11:30 am 
St. Patrick’s Day 
Celebration 

Live music, corned beef 
and cabbage, and beer 
tasting! 
 
March 21st—10:30 am 
King Fisher Farm  
Our outing will be to 
the Applegate where 
we will be making dried 
flower sun catchers! 
Bring $5 for materials 
 
March 17th-21st 
Wellderly Week 
Celebrating wellness all 
week. Come to exercise 
and look out for our 
health and education 
stations in the dining 
room.  


